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Completion of Acquisition of Mt Difficulty Wines 

 

 

Foley Wines Limited (NZX: FWL) is pleased to confirm that it has today completed the 

acquisition of all of the Mt Difficulty Wines assets and business in accordance with the 

agreement signed and announced on 14 November 2017. 

 

FWL’s chief executive officer Mark Turnbull said “We are delighted that Foley Wines has 

concluded the purchase of this iconic Central Otago wine company. As previously announced, 

ever since the proposed purchase of Mt Difficulty Wines was announced in 2017, our entire 

portfolio has attracted considerable interest around the world. We are very much looking 

forward to marketing Mt Difficulty along with our entire world class wine portfolio in 2019.” 
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For further information please contact:  

Mark Turnbull  

CEO, Foley Wines Limited  

PO Box 67, Renwick, 7243, Marlborough  

Tel: +64 21 714 885  

Email: mark@foleywines.co.nz  
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